Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

July 2023

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. **Proud Member Agency**





Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization. Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in June 2023:

Jerry Shrader Kay Stropes Laura Seamster Janise Casteel GoldWing Motorcycle Club Ron Koch Roseville Christian Church Warren County United Way Hirschbach Motor Lines





Brian and Bill, from Hirschbach Motor Lines, donated the use of this semi for our freezer food during the power outage after the derecho. We were so grateful for their generosity!

2022 2023 Board of Directors

President Cyndy Hunter Vice President: Barb Gossett Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com

Page 1

Halfway Freezing for Food brought in \$8,000.00 to support Helping Hands and Jamieson Community Center in May. Our pantry ended up with 2600 pounds of food! We are so very grateful for WMOI sponsoring this event twice a year!!



Lois Brechbiel, Cathy
Dwyer, Cheryl Britt
and Mark Johnson
helping out with 1/2
Way Freezing for
Food in June! Mark
Huston, Flint
McCullough and
Mark Johnson also
took a turn on the
line. Thanks to all
who helped us out!



Special thank you to our awesome volunteers Cheryl B, Kay S, LaJune C, Mark H, Lynn S and Mike R for helping us relocate the frozen food back to the freezers after the power came back on. We can't do what we do without our faithful volunteers.

You are all much appreciated!

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m. Numbers for JUNE
We'll post the
numbers for June in
the next edition.

The July volunteer calendar is full!! Thanks to all! Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504 to sign up for August or to ask about becoming a volunteer.